

CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

Office of the Mayor 300 Sixth Street 605-394-4110 Fax 605-394-6793 E-mail: mayor@rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Public Works Committee

FROM:

Mayor Sam Kooiker San Kooiker

DATE:

March 12, 2013

SUBJECT:

Appointment to Historic Preservation Commission

PURPOSE:

Please confirm the appointment of Jim Jackson to fill the unexpired term of Pat Roseland who has submitted his resignation to the Historic Preservation Commission. Details of the appointments are below.

Name	Position	Expiration	Voting
Jim Jackson	Citizen	12/31/2014	voting

CURRENT COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP:

Following is the current committee membership.

Name	Position	Expiration	Voting
Heather C. Knox	Citizen	12/31/2013	voting
Duane Baumgartner	Citizen	12/31/2013	voting
Shawn Krull	Citizen	12/31/2013	voting
Jean Kesslof	Citizen	12/31/2014	voting
Pat Roseland	Citizen	12/31/2014	voting
Michelle Dennis	Citizen	12/31/2014	voting
Gavin Williams	Citizen	12/31/2015	voting
Lance Rom	Citizen	12/31/2015	voting
Bill Freytag	Citizen	12/31/2015	voting
Sally Shelton	Citizen	12/31/2015	voting
Bonny Petersen	Council Liaison	07/01/2013	non-voting

The Citizen Interest Application was submitted from the City of Rapid City website. Here are the responses given.

Name: Jim Jackson

Street address: 1702 E. Hwy 44 # 136

City, State, Zip: Rapid City, South Dakota 57703

City resident: Yes

Ward (see link at the top of this page if you are not sure what ward you are in):

Daytime Phone: 605-381-6366

Evening Phone: same

Email Address: JimJ@RosenbaumSigns.com

Please list the specific committee(s) for which you are applying: Historic Sign Board or Historic Preservation Commission if these boards are combined

Work and/or business experience related to the committee(s): I have served on both board and Commission in the past

Education, license, certification, & experience: Jim and Pat,

RECEIVED

FEB 2 8 2013

MAYOR'S OFFICE

Feb, 26, 2013

Mayor Sam Kooiker,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from the Rapid City Historic Commission as of Feb. 26, 2013.

My work schedule has increased, and it is very difficult to get the time off needed to make it to the meetings, let alone do the job that is required of me.

I have learned much since I been on the HPC, and have grown tremendously. This is a tough decision for me as I feel have have been an asset to the HPC over the years.

Sam, I thank you for supporting me over the years, and being a sounding board.

I respect you for your support of Historic Preservation, and for being a positive role model for Historic Preservation.

Best Regards,

Patrick Roseland

Pato D Rosela